

28 July 2021

COVID-19 UPDATE – Semaphore SLSC

Dear Member

As you would be aware our Premier announced yesterday the lifting of the lockdown effective at midnight last night.

While this is good news, the SA Government has imposed heavy restrictions on trading for venues such as our Club. As a result, the Board of Management has decided to remain closed, this means the Club's bar and bistro will not open this Thursday to Sunday.

We are monitoring the situation and will decide early next week as to whether the Club can re-open from Thursday 5 August 2021.

It also means the Quiz Night (Sat 31 July 2021) will be rescheduled to a date in the future when capacity limits increase, and it is safe to hold. A separate communication will be sent to advise of the new date and arrangements for refunds if people are unable or do not wish to attend.

The AGM (Sun 1 August 2021) will also be rescheduled to Sunday 15 August 2021. This will allow time hopefully for capacity limits to increased or allow alternative arrangements to be put in place such as online attendance and voting.

On the sporting front training will resume from today and be for Club members only. The gym facility however will remain closed. Craig will provide further detail on training timetables and protocols via the Team App.

As always, the safety and wellbeing of our members and the community is our number one priority so please stay safe during this time.

For more information on the SA Governments response please go to https://www.covid-19.sa.gov.au/restrictions

Thank you,



Paul Breden

President, Semaphore SLSC (on behalf of the Board of Management)

